
 

REPORT ON BOYS HOSTEL ACTIVITY 

 

FUTSAL TOURNAMENT – PUC BOYS HOSTEL 

 

2
nd

 April 2022 (Saturday) 

 Futsal Tournament for PUC Boys Hostel was organised successfully on 2
nd

 April, 2022 

(Saturday) at PUC Futsal Ground. Seven (7) teams were participating in this tournament. Dr. 

Lalmuanpuia Vanchhawng, Warden kicked off the event. Among the seven teams Zaubawnga Memorial 

FC was the Champion team in this tournament. The tournament provides us a good relationship amongst 

the boarders. Even Girls Hostellers were invited in this event and a number of boarders from the Girls 

Hostel were in amidst. This also generates a friendly relation between the Boys and Girls Hostellers. 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

The Champion team prepared and had a special dinner in expense of their cash reward in the 

Hostel. 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. LALMUANPUIA VANCHHAWNG) 

Warden, 

Boys Hostel, 

Pachhunga University College. 


